CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ZONE TEXT AMENDMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Hollywood City Council will hold a
Public Hearing on MONDAY, JULY 20, 2015 to consider the following item:

Recommendation to the City Council to amend the West Hollywood Municipal
Code to clarify the existing prohibition of short-term vacation rentals in the City of
West Hollywood and add related definitions.

Said hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, at
the West Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room— Council Chambers located at
625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood, CA 90069.

The ZONE TEXT AMENDMENT will be effective citywide if approved. This item
is categorically exempt from the provisions of the California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA), pursuant to Section § 15061 (b)(3).

A copy of the proposed ordinance and staff report will be available on Thursday,
July 16, 2015, at City Hall, 8300 Santa Monica Boulevard, the W.H. Library, 625
N. San Vicente Boulevard, and on-line at www.weho.orq.

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend said Public Hearing to
express their opinion in this matter.

For further information contact Laura Minnich, Economic Development Analyst at
(323) 848-6402, or via email at: Iminnich@weho.org




